
 

   
  

 

The Manchester Ship Canal Company Limited (Registered No. 7438096 England) 
Registered Office: Maritime Centre, Port of Liverpool L21 1LA 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№15 – 2024 
 

HARBOUR AND PORT OF MANCHESTER 

SHOALING IN EASTHAM APPROACHES 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a recent hydrographic survey has identified 

the encroachment of Eastham Sands into the eastern side of the Eastham 

Channel opposite the leading wall of the Queen Elizabeth II Lock (as shown on 

the accompanying chart extract). 

As appropriate, the Liverpool Pilots should be consulted regarding the 

maximum acceptable draughts for vessels inward-bound for or outward-bound 

from both Eastham Locks and Queen Elizabeth II Lock. 

Mariners are advised to navigate within this area of the Harbour with additional 

care and caution. 

Remedial dredging has been arranged, and further updates will be given via 

the promulgation of updated survey charts. 
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